A Letter From

Bragg School's Art Class

Dear Bragg School Families,

Our art students are active learners, learning to both behave and think as an artist would. By the end of your artist's time with me at Bragg, they have explored the mindset of the artist, learned to talk philosophically about art worlds, reflected on their art-making processes, and persisted through challenges in their art-making. They will take away not only how to use various art-making methods and media, but also how to go through the creative thinking processes with an artist's mind. They will develop their approaches to art-making. I am so grateful to work with your wonderful young artists as they go through Bragg School.

Virtual Learning Information

If your child is asked to quarantine, there will be a virtual assignment in Google Classroom for them. Your young artist will not need to go on a live virtual meet with me. They may email me questions about the assignment, and they will get credit for the work they do while quarantining. If you do not have access to art materials please contact me and I will make a kit that can be signed out and returned.

Materials students learning at home will need:

- Pencil & Eraser
- Color Pencils
- Crayons
- Sharpie
- School Chromebook
- Drawing Paper
- Optional: Markers

Thank you for your flexibility and help in the success of your young artist!

Mx. Lovî Vilagos

Art Educator- Bragg School lori.vilagos@chester-nj.org